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From: Enrique Rodriguez <nicaro71@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 12:56 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Proposed leverage regulation

The current maximum leverage is appropriate. No changes are necessary. An individual investor should
have discretion as to what is appropriate for his or her risk appetite. Thank you.



